7. CORRESPONDENCE: SUMNER RESIDENTS' ASSOCIATION INC – MEMORIAL TO BERNARD HANSEN

The Board considered a letter from Brian Swale, Honorary Secretary, Sumner Residents' Association Inc regarding a memorial to Bernard Hansen.

The Board resolved:

- 1. To allocate \$1,300 to the Greenspace Unit from its 2004/05 discretionary funds for the labour, materials and Decra Art Limited tablet for a cairn in memory of Bernard Hansen using appropriate stone.
- 2. To request that Greenspace Unit staff investigate the cost of a bas relief, discuss the concept with the Sumner Residents' Association, and report back to the Board.